
  

     23 November 2016 

OUR SYRIAN REFUGEE FAMILY ARRIVES DECEMBER 5, 2016 

The DAMES were very excited to get confirmation that our 'family' 
arrives in Toronto on December 5th.  
 
We have been very busy making sure the apartment is ready and 
booking various appointments for schools, banking, health and 
language training.  
 
Your generous donations have made this all possible and we will be 
hosting a Welcome event early in the New Year so you can meet the 
family.   
 
The DAMES thank you for your support.   

CONTACT OR FOLLOW US AT: 

https://www.facebook.com/DamesforHumanity/ 	

email:	damesforhumanity@gmail.com	

Twitter:	@dameforhumanity	

Mail:	c/o	People	Bridge,	922	Eglinton	Ave.	West,	Box	85536	

Toronto,	ON	M6C	2C2 

Dames For Humanity 

EMAIL BLAST 

OUR GROUP: 
Left to Right (Back):  Patricia South, Joan Dirstein, Barbara Barde, 
Beverley Simonsen,  Rosemary Zigrossi 

Left to Right (front): Susan Sutton, Diana Burke, Johanna Schueller,  


